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Date:  December 3, 2020 
  
To:  Prospective Proposers 
  
From:   City of Cleveland, Department of Port Control 
   
Subject: Addendum No. 1 to Request for Proposal – North Coast Harbor Property 

Management and Event Management Services   
 

 
Please be advised that the City of Cleveland, through its Director of the Department of Port 
Control (“Department”), hereby publishes Addendum No. 1 to the Request for Proposal – 
North Coast Harbor Property Management and Event Management Services, dated November 
23, 2020.   
 
This addendum serves to change the time of the pre-proposal WebEx meeting.  The WebEx 
meeting will be held at 12:30 p.m., on Friday, December 4, 2020.  WebEx call in 
number remains the same.  (The WebEx at 10:00 a.m. has been canceled.) 
 
STATEMENT SUBMITTAL DEADLINE: Wednesday, December 16, 2020 
 
 


